
Hello Campers, 
 
My name is Brianna Baylis, I will be your dean for mini camp this year! This year will be a bit 
different than our normal but that's okay! We will still have so much fun. This will be my fourth 
year being your Mini Camp Dean. 
 
A little background about me, I started going to camp when I was in 4th grade about 12 years 
old. From the moment I started I fell in love with camp and went every year after. I moved on to 
be a CIT when I became 16, then counselor when 18, then in 2015 I was on staff working as a 
kitchen girl. My love and passion for camp has only grown over the years. So I’m very excited to 
take part in the position of being a camp dean! 
 
This year our theme is “Fearless” ​This summer’s theme --- ​Of course, we will have fun 

activities planned, though this year we will be meeting online. We will meet a couple times over 
the two days to play a game and have a jam session! I also will be providing links to videos of 
some activities you can do at home at any point this summer.  
 
I’m excited to meet all of you and have a wonderful virtual camp! 
 
 
Sincerely, Brianna Baylis 
 
 


